Information required to assess whether you are eligible for school care. Please email the school office with the following information;
Name:
Contact email address:
Job Title:
Place of work:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Employer:
Contract start date:
Employer telephone number:
Are you Full Time/Part Time:
Usual shift patterns prior to Thursday 19 March 2020: 
Daily duties:
Child’s name and class:
Do you have a partner that lives with you?:
Do they work?:
Please include the following information for your partner:
Name:
Contact email address:
Job Title:
Place of work:
Employer:
Contract start date:
Employer telephone number:
Are you Full Time/Part Time:
Usual shift patterns prior to Thursday 19 March 2020: 
Daily duties:
Any information not supplied to the email address info@littlemoor.oldham.sch.uk by 5pm on Friday 20 March 2020 will not be considered for care on Tuesday of next week (Tuesday 23 March). Government guidance is for social distancing where possible, and this becomes impossible with large numbers of children in school. You will be notified by email if your child is eligible for school care. 
The government announcement asks that these key principles are followed –
If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they should be.
